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Dear Genealogy Vendor: 
 

We are excited to be bringing the Eighteenth New England Regional Genealogical Conference (NERGC) back to the great 

city of Manchester, New Hampshire.  The conference will be held, October 29 to November 1, 2025, at the DoubleTree 

by Hilton Manchester Downtown, with the Exhibit Hall in the Armory Ballroom, just feet from the lecture spaces. 
 

We continue to offer the opportunity to learn from local and national quality genealogical speakers, in a fun, casual, 

educational format.  The enthusiastic genealogists come from the New England area as well as across the county and parts 

of Canada. 
 

Our nationally recognized speakers for this conference will include Annette Burke Lyttle, a researcher, educator, writer 

and owner of Heritage Detectives, LLC, Cari A. Taplin, owner of GenealogyPANTS, administrator on the highly popular 

Facebook group “The Genealogy Squad” and works for Ancestry ProGenealogists, and Diahan Southard, a well-known 

genetic genealogist, educator, author and owner of Your DNA Guide.   
 

As in the past, our conferences are planned to be exhibitor friendly.  The generous unopposed exhibitor time, and close 

proximity to the sessions is one of the reasons many vendors experience more success at a NERGC conference.  We 

feature special benefits such as: 
 

• A one-day conference registration with each booth purchased.  (Note that meals are not included.  Watch our web 

page and E-zine for information on meal and banquet options.) 

• Exhibit Hall is open two full days (Friday and Saturday) with additional exhibitor hours on Thursday. 

• Unopposed Exhibitor times: Generous time slots with no lectures or other events to conflict with your exhibition 

time.  

• Breaks between lectures: Allows our attendees casual time between lectures, allowing more time with exhibitors.   

• Two-hour lunch breaks allowing still more time for product discussion and sales. 

• Exhibit Hall open to the general public: Free access to the general public to be advertised for increased sales.  

• Optional: Consider showcasing your booth by providing door prize drawings at your discretion.  NERGC provides 

tickets to conference attendees in the conference registration packet.   
 

As there will be a limited number of booths, it will be important to reserve your space early.  The Exhibitor 

Application, Exhibitor’s Agreement, the Terms and Conditions and the Exhibit Hall floor plan are included with this 

email.  Be sure to check our website at www.nergc.org, for more information as it becomes available.  Feel free to contact 

us with any questions or concerns. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in Manchester, New Hampshire. 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Lorraine Roberts 

Janice Austin 

Exhibit Hall Co-Chairs 

exhibithall@nergc.org 

http://www.nergc.org/

